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EXTENSION REQUEST APPROVAL- FORME~ ITT CORPORATION HUMBOLDT STREET 
PROPERTY, 3209 HUMBOLDT STREET, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA (FILE NO. 09-172, 
ORDER NO. R4-2007-0019, SERIES NO. 155, Cl-9652) 

Dear Ms. Olmsted: 

Reference is made to your letter dated January 3, 2012, requesting time extension to submit 
the Fourth Quarter 2011 Groundwater Monitoring Report for the former ITT Humboldt Street 
site located at 3209 Humbolt Street, Los Angeles, California (Site). 

On March 11, 1011, the Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board issued Waste 
Discharge Requirements Order No. R4-2007 -0019 (Series No. 155) and a Monitoring and 
Reporting Program No. Cl-9652 for emulsified vegetable oil injection for groundwater 
remediation at the Site. 

Baseline groundwater monitoring activities were originally scheduled for the early part of fourth 
quarter 2011, but were delayed at the request of the property owner to accommodate the year 
e.nd import and distribution of goods in the warehouse where most wells are located. As a 
result, the baseline groundwater monitoring for the Site was performed on December 12 
through 21, 2011. An extension for submitting the Fourth Quarter 2011 Groundwater Monitoring 
Report is therefore needed in order to have time for the Discharger to validate the data and 
prepare a report. 

Based on the above reasoning, an extension is granted for the submittal of the Fourth Quarter 
2011 Groundwater Monitoring Report (Report). The revised due date for the Report is February 
10,2012. . 
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If you have any additional questions, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. David Koo at 
(213) 620-6155, or the Groundwater· Permitting Unit Chief, Dr. Eric Wu at (213) 576-6'683. 

Sincerely, 

~444· ._12 u~ 
·samuel Unger, P.E. - --J 
Executive Officer 

cc: Mr. Alberto Valdimiano, Department of Toxic Substances Control 
Mr. Patrick Nejadian, Department of Health Services, County of Los Angeles 
Mr. Tom Gertmenian, G.A. Gertmenian & Sons 
Mr. John Dodge, Daniel B. Stephens & Associates, Inc. 
Ms. Lisa Hall, ITT Corporation 
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